DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY
OFFICE OF NAVAL RESEARCH
WASHINGTON 25, D. C. IN REPLY REFER TO
ONR:432:1gb
NR 043-266

Professor F. Sunyer Balaguer
Angel Guimera 66 pral 27
Barcelona 17, Spain

Dear Professor Balaguer:

We are pleased to inform you that your proposal of 20 April 1961, entitled
"Exponential Approximatiors of Functions," has been scientifically approved
by the Mathematics Branch of this Office in an amount not to exceed $2,500
for the period 1 July 1961 to 30 June 1962 and forwarded to our Procurement
Services for negotiation. You may expect to hear from a representative of
the Department of the Navy in the near future.

As the obligation of funds is a function of the Procurement Services, this
notification of scientific approval should not be construed as authorizing
comnitments under the pending contract.

This task has been assigned the identifying number of NR O43-266. Since
the research tasks of the Office of Naval Research are identified by such
numbers, it will be appreciated if this reference is used in future corres-
pondence in addition to the official contract number.

Sincerely yours,

—

) hvwman L Saea

THOMAS L. SAATY, Head
Mathematics Branch

By direction of

Chief of Naval Research

Copy to:
NERCP/Commander W. B. Heidt, Jr.




	0892_001

